
March 17, 2020 

North East School District:  COVID-19 Update 3/17/20 

North East School District Family: 

 

Please check the official North East School District website at www.nesd1.org for a revised 

Frequently Asked Question sheet that includes educational resources as of today, March 17, 

2020.   The resources, provided by school administration, offer families ideas and activities for 

your children during the mandatory shutdown.  

 

We also are offering meals during the shutdown.  Please make sure sign up for meals and help 

families that may not have internet access sign up for meals on the district website page.  We 

have extended the deadline for meal sign-ups through 7:00 p.m. today.  Please note that all meals 

for the week of March 23-27 will be provided in bulk to families on Friday, March 20th.   

 

Thank you again for your patience and understanding as we navigate through this situation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 


